
Letter of Acknowledgment 

Date: ___________ 

Dear [Babysitter's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally acknowledge and express my 

heartfelt gratitude for the exceptional care and support you provide to our children. Your 

dedication, kindness, and creativity have made a significant difference in our family's life. 

Your ability to connect with [Child's Name(s)] and keep them engaged is truly impressive. 

Whether it's through fun activities, comforting them during moments of distress, or ensuring 

their safety, you handle every situation with grace and warmth. 

Thank you for your reliability and professionalism. We feel incredibly fortunate to have you as 

our babysitter. Your efforts do not go unnoticed, and we appreciate everything you do. 

With sincere thanks, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


